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ROADS PRIORITY LIST (CON'T): 
Councilman Mossett made a motion to approve, secon
ded by Councilman Gillette. 

Vote: 5 for, 0 opposed. Motion Carried. 

ITEM 09: RESOLUTION/VETERANS: Res. #135-JJR 
Councilman Mossett presented resolution stating he 
had a letter from the Twin Buttes Parks and Recrea
tion people working with veterans and that a direc
tive had come from Washington DC nominating Patrick 
Hayes to the Native American Coordinating Council 
so what this Council would do is to help identify 
services available to veterans. The plan is to do 
a questionnaire and get some monies from BIA for 
the survey. All this information will come to the 
Tribal Veterans Service Officer after completion. 

Discussion was on the Veterans Service Officer to 
do this so he will be fully aware of what's 
happening. 

The Veterans Service Officer,was asked to do this 
but so far he hasn't so Councilman Mossett has ta
ken the steps to go ahead and work with the Parks 
and Recreation but once it is done, everything will 
be turned over to his office. 

Councilman Mossett made a motion to approve, secon
ded by Treasurer Bird Bear. 

There was a question on the function of Ronald Rab-
bithead. Councilman Mossett stated Ron has done 
follow up on things he has initiated and he has 
placed Veterans Service Representatives in each 
district on two days out of the month. Ron is 
working with the State. Councilman Mossett stated 
he is going to write a letter for the Chairman's 
signature. 

Vote: 4 for, 1 opposed. Motion Carried. 

ITEM 10: RESOLUTIONS/MATERIAL RESOURCES: Res. #136-JJR. 
Home Improvement Priority listing for FY'91 presen
ted by Charmaine Driver, Acting HIP Director. The 
deadline is this week, otherwise contract will be 
lost. The listing was. explained. 

Discussion was on monies available and could this 
program buy a trailer house for an elderly woman. 


